
Amendments to August and September 2020 minutes 

 

• August minutes – The word “attached” will be removed from the first line of New 

Business, and the last section of the Addendum will be removed. Both refer to the 

Renewalworks report which the Vestry wishes to release after they have had more time to 

work with it. 

• September minutes – Correction will be made to change “by in” to “buy in” and “Lynden 

to “Linden”. Anne McCausland’s name will be added to those present. The word “report” 

will be removed from the second to last line of the section on “Minutes of August Vestry 

Meeting”. Under “New Business” section, in line four of the New Worship Team report 

notes, the words “what growth will look like” will be removed. 

• The amendment and corrections in the August and September minutes were proposed for 

vote by Betty Whinn, with a second by Steve Largy, and approved by all. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Audrey Knight, substituting for Clerk Pam Manus 


